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Comments: I'm very concerned that this proposal is moving forward without an environmental impact study. This

is public land and the public does not support this development. We want Holland Lake and the surrounding area

to remain the pristine, beautiful place it is for everyone to visit and enjoy. A place that everyone can afford, not

another playground for the wealthy. I hope the Forest Service does its due diligence to determine the impact to

the community, the water, the wild animals and the tourists who camp and enjoy the lake and surrounding area.

The lake is small and additional development will put a strain on it. Please listen to the people who live and

recreate here. They love it and want to ensure it's taken care of. Just because someone has money to further

develop the area doesn't mean it's a good idea to do so. 


